
Dear Vendor Partner,
 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) is impacting our country in unprecedented ways. Horsemen's Pride/Jolly Pets cares about the
health and well-being of our employees, customers, and vendor partners, and we understand that each one of you
are going through unique challenges. As the situation changes rapidly, Horsemen's Pride/Jolly Pets remains focused
on serving our customers and delivering completed orders as quickly as possible.

Since we were deemed a "non-essential" business in the state of Ohio, we have unfortunately had to halt all
product production.  We will however continue to take and ship orders with the inventory that we currently
have on the floor so that your shelves do not go empty.  We will do our best to fulfill orders complete, but will
alert you if we are out of stock on a certain item.  We would like to thank our customers for their patience and
continued partnership while we work through these supply chain constraints. 

Sincerely,
Horsemen's Pride, Jolly Pets & Kitty Kasas 


